
From: Kito, Michele 
Sent: 2/18/2014 10:40:30 AM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Ancillary Service Performance Audit: Warning Notification Expiration 

Thanks. I will pass this along to Ed just to close the loop on this. 

Michele 

Original Message 
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) [mailtoiEBJ 1 @pge.coml 
Sent: Friday, February 14, 2014 3:18 PM 
To: Kito, Michele 
Subject: Ancillary Service Performance Audit: Warning Notification Expiration 

Michele, 

You may recall the issue we had a while back with a couple hydro units not passing a CAISO performance audit. 
I just wanted to let you know that the units have been recertified and the issue has been resolved. See attached 
letters from CAISO. 

Regards, 

Erik 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 
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